
From: Soura, Christian
To: LeMoine, Leigh <LeighLeMoine@gov.sc.gov>

Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 7/5/2013 8:54:32 AM

Subject: RE: John R. Justice Student Loan Forgiveness Grant-Letter needed on Monday

                I’m fine with it – we just need to change Madison to John Carroll, I guess.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: LeMoine, Leigh 

Sent: Wednesday, July 03, 2013 6:43 PM

To: Soura, Christian; Baker, Josh

Subject: Fw: John R. Justice Student Loan Forgiveness Grant-Letter needed on Monday
 
Will yall let me know on this? Thanks, LL
 
From: Stirling, Bryan 

Sent: Wednesday, July 03, 2013 05:52 PM

To: Pitts, Ted; LeMoine, Leigh 

Subject: Fw: John R. Justice Student Loan Forgiveness Grant-Letter needed on Monday 

 

 
From: Ross, David 

Sent: Wednesday, July 03, 2013 04:51 PM

To: Stirling, Bryan 

Subject: John R. Justice Student Loan Forgiveness Grant-Letter needed on Monday 

 
Bryan,
 
Hope all is well with you and yours.
 
Can you have this put on the Governor’s letterhead and signed? This is for a renewal of the John R. Justice Student 
Loan Forgiveness Grant.
 
I also attached the letter the Governor signed for 2012.
 
The grant application if due on Monday.  Sorry for the short notice.  I didn’t realize we needed another letter for 
2013.
 
Thank you,
 
David
 
David M. Ross
Executive Director
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